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Term 1 Wrap up 

Second-hand Uniform Sales 

 Since our pre-school term stall and subsequent Facebook marketplace posts, we had a 

slow but steady amount of second hand uniform sales.  

 Special thanks to Sally for all of her work behind the scenes to wash and sort the 

donations, as well as meet with people to buy the clothing at random times of the day 

and night! 

Containers for Change 

 We have continued the Containers for Change initiative and although reduced social 

media messaging, there has still been a consistent amount of recycled materials added 

to the bin.  

 We are on track for filling a bin a term, which is great for the school community as a 

whole.  

Outdoor Movie Night 

 We finished the term with our inaugural community celebration event – the Family 

Outdoor Movie Night on Friday 31 March.  

 Despite the weather we had a reasonable turnout and we have had some great 

feedback from our school community.  

 There are a few lessons learnt that we will use to build on the success of our next 

outdoor movie night, likely in 2025.  

 

I wanted to thank you all for your support for a successful Term 1 and look forward to the 

adventures we have planned for this term! 

 

Peta Magorian 

President, Aveley P&C 


